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DEPARTMEN OF LABOR REPORT PROJECTS JOB GROWTH IN TWO SECTORS

According to a report issued by the Bureau of Labor Statistics, the two sectors that will experience the broadest job growth over the
next decade are professional and business services and health care. More than half of all new jobs over the next ten years are expected to come in the service
industry. The report says the long term trend away from manufacturing and into services will continue, with declines in goods production jobs being offset by
modest growth in construction.

 


